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Submitter:  Ronald J Wiedeman 

Department:  Engineering 

Agenda Item:  City Welcome Signage _Professional Service Proposal for ComEd Service Drop with 

Christopher Burke for an not to exceed amount of $3700.00 

 

Summary: The 3 primary welcome sign locations will require new service drops to provide 

constance lighting for the new stone welcome signs. In order to make sure that power will be 

available when the new signs are installed coordination with ComEd needs to be completed now. 

The cost of the ComEd services drops are not know at this time. These costs will be brought to 

the council once they are known. 

Staff is looking to have Christopher B. Burke Engineering perform the ComEd coordination for 

the service drops for the 3 primary sign locations so they will be ready once the signs are 

installed. This work can be completed for an amount of $3,700. 

Recommended Council Action:  

To execute a professional services agreement with Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd. to perform 

ComEd Service coordination for an amount of $3,700.00 

 

Financial Impact: 

 Funding Source: General Fund 

 Budgeted Amount: $143,000.00  

 Cost: $3,700 

Attachments:  

CBBEL Proposal-Service Drops 

 

 



 

 

 


